
 

  
  
  
  
          Western-Pacific Region   
          Office of the Regional Administrator 

777 S. Aviation Blvd., Suite 150 
El Segundo, CA  90245 

 
October 28, 2020 

 
Ms. Mary-Lynne Bernald 
Chairperson 
Santa Clara/Santa Cruz Counties Airport/Community Roundtable 
PO Box 3144 
Los Altos, CA  94024 
 
Dear Ms. Bernald: 
 
Subject:  Request for a Comprehensive Presentation on the FAA’s Development of the Big Sur 
Overlay Including a Detailed Schedule, and a List of the FAA’s Next Steps Through the 
Project’s Completion 
 
Thank you for your letter dated August 11, 2020, in which you requested a production schedule 
and presentation by the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) at the Santa Clara/Santa Cruz 
Counties Airport/Community Roundtable meeting on October 28, 2020. 
 
Representative Eshoo’s office, with the support of other members, asked the FAA to defer the 
briefing until next year due to the impact of the fires in Santa Cruz County and to wait until such 
time that all constituents have the opportunity to participate.  The FAA will attend the meeting 
on October 28, 2020, and although we are delaying our presentation as requested, please be 
assured that internal agency work continues for this procedure request.  We look forward to 
presenting the material at a future roundtable meeting. 
 
If you have any questions or if we can be of further assistance, please contact my office at  
(424) 405-7000. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Raquel Girvin 
Regional Administrator 
 


